
From: Amy Delventhal [mailto:amy_whitefeather@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 1:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO to Northern Pass 
 
On the off chance that I have not already voiced my objections to this destructive project, please allow me 
to express my deepest hope that sanity will prevail over profit. 
 
Bethlehem is a town that is struggling, as are many Northern NH towns, to make the beauty of our 
surroundings available to tourists that we may earn a living. 8 story towers, the destruction required to 
bury lines, etc. will gut us. Absolutely gut us. Please, please, please shut this ill-advised and beneficial to 
only a handful of people project down completely. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Amy 
 
Amy Delventhal 
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